Tuesday, September 27, 2022 at 23:23:52 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: RE: PRR 406 AO (Sabatini)
Date: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 at 10:23:20 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Office of Open Government

To: AO Records
CC: Sabatini, Anthony, Office of Open Government
EXTERNAL SENDER

Representative Sabatini received the request below and asked this office to respond on his behalf.
Representative Sabatini searched the records that he possesses in order to respond to the request. That
search yielded no records.

The House and Representative Sabatini consider this matter closed.
Kind regards,

Office of Open Government
Florida House of Representatives

Please Note: The Florida Constitution requires disclosure of public records unless a Florida Statute exempts
the records from the disclosure requirement. Most emails to and from House members and staff that were sent
or received in connection with the transaction of legislative business are public records that will be made
available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, the contents of your email and your email address
are subject to public disclosure unless a specific statute exempts them from the Constitution’s disclosure
requirements.

From: Office of Open Government <opengovernment@myfloridahouse.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 10:47 AM

To: 'AO Records' <records@americanoversight.org>; Office of Open Government
<opengovernment@myfloridahouse.gov>

Cc: Sabatini, Anthony <Anthony.Sabatini@myfloridahouse.gov>

Subject: PRR 406 AO (Sabatini)

The Office of Open Government received the request below. For your information, requests for public
records that are maintained by a member, including text messages, social media posts, paper records,
and emails to or from personal email accounts, must be submitted directly to the member. As you have
already copied Representative Sabatini on your request, he will review records that are not maintained
by the House on the House server, and any such records will be provided to you.

Kind regards,

Office of Open Government
Florida House of Representatives

Please Note: The Florida Constitution requires disclosure of public records unless a Florida Statute exempts the records from
the disclosure requirement. Most emails to and from House members and staff that were sent or received in connection with the
transaction of legislative business are public records that will be made available to the public and media upon request.

Therefore, the contents of your email and your email address are subject to public disclosure unless a specific statute exempts
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them from the Constitution’s disclosure requirements.

From: AO Records <records@americanoversight.org>

Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 2:35 PM

To: Office of Open Government <opengovernment@myfloridahouse.gov>
Cc: Sabatini, Anthony <Anthony.Sabatini@myfloridahouse.gov>

Subject: Public Records Request (FL-SEN-22-0970)

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. USE CAUTION when clicking links or opening
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Public Records Officer:

Please find attached a request for records under Article I, section 24(a), of the Florida Constitution, and
Florida House Rule 14, Part One.

Sincerely,

Eva Mayanja (she/her)

Paralegal

American Oversight
records@americanoversight.org
www.americanoversight.org | @weareoversight

PRR: FL-SEN-22-0970
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